January 31, 2019

State Ethics Commission

One Ashburton Place, Room 619

Boston, MA 02108

Dear Commissioners:

I write to disclose that I continue to be an adjunct professor at Salem State University.

This legislative session I am co-sponsoring legislation relative to the salary and benefits of adjunct
professors at public institutions of higher education. If adopted, this legislation may have an effect

on my personal financial interests that is different from the effect on the general public.

I anticipate that in this session and in future legislative sessions of the General Court, legislation
relative to my position at Salem State University may be considered.

I make this disclosure pursuant to G.L. c. 268A §§ 6A and 23(b)(3) and consider it public in nature.
Sincerely yours,

Ll

STEVEN ULTRINO
State Representative






